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Mass Intentions 

Sun 7:30 +Donald Crone 
 9:00 +Frances Brett 
 10:30 +Evalyn E. Wonderly 
 12:00 +Don Crone 
 6:00 Parish 
Mon 6:15 +Donald Crone 
 8:15 +Don Crone 
 12:00 +Frances Brett 
Tue 6:15 Poor Souls in honor St Joseph 
 8:15 +June Green & +Don Crone 
 12:00 +Don Crone 
Wed 6:15 +Michelle Cook 
 8:15 +James Broughton 
 12:00 Special Intention for Mary Joselyn Moraga 
Thur 6:15 Special Intention for Jimmy & Catherine  
  Gabriel & Family 
 8:15 +Peggy Steffan 
 12:00 +Iris Carmel Da Lomba 
Fri 6:15 Special Intention for Tommy & Winnie  
  Gorman 
 8:15 +George Pratt  
 12:00 +Secunda Mangialardi & Special Intention  
  for Elizabeth Ann & Pat Joseph Gorman 
Sat 6:15 Special Intention for Mary Frances & Mark  
  Austin, Tommy Grant & Brittney 
 8:15 Special Intention for Johnny 3rd & Mary  
  McNally 
 4:30 Special Intention for Barbara Prest &  
  +Richard Guererri  

Prayers are requested for the sick: Michael 
Houston+Libba Byrd+Mega Mulroy+Carmen Smith+Tony 
Lanigan+Margaret Kolasinski+Clay Tidwell, Sr.+Harry 
Solden+Ann Edwards+Bradley Warner+Todd 
Brooks+Camille Oelke+Bruce Herbers+Heather Pratt 

Prayers are requested for the repose of the soul of Lillian 
Cara 

Parish Mission Statement 
We the people of St. Louis Parish, in full communion with the Roman Catholic Church, nurtured  

by the Eucharist, strive to be the body of Christ to all God's people. We are committed to  
a culture of life through worship, prayer, life-long evangelization and development of youth,  

and we desire to live out the Gospel mandate to love God and our neighbors as ourselves. 

Rev. Jolly Sebastian, M.C.B.S., Pastor 

Rev. William F. Burke, Associate Pastor 

Rev. Ruben Rivera, Associate Pastor 

Rev. Michael Okata, Associate Pastor 

Deacon Jeff Drzycimski 

Deacon Mike D’Addabbo 

Deacon Ralph W. Donati, Deacon 

Emeritus 

Sr. Ancilia Indrati, C.B., DRE 

Ronald Pierotti, Business Manager 

Jan O’Donnell, Admin. Asst. to Fr. Jolly  

Anna Shelton, Accounts Receivable  

& Tuition Administrator 

Albert A. Burk, Jr., Choir Director 

Ray Mullins, Choir Director 

Libba Nance, Wedding Coordinator 

Jana Soefker, Nursery Director 

Paul Walker, Director Youth Ministry 

Hannah Hill, Assoc. Dir. Youth Ministry 

Pat Ellis, Receptionist 

Andrew Clark, Receptionist 

Jim Clark, Evening Receptionist 

Teddi L. Niedzwiedz, School Principal 

Vickie Shaw, School Assistant Principal 

Kim Pesce, School Director of Admissions 

Michael W. Bennett, Athletic Director 

 
Look under the “About” link on our 
website at stlouischurchmphs.org for 
contact information for staff members. 

Parish & School Staff 

Entertaining movies, enlightening 
programs, inspiring talks and audio dramas, 
and a great selection of popular e-books— 

all just a click away! 
www.stlouischurchmphs.formed.org 

St. Louis  
Parish Access Code:  

PTQN96 



 
 

 

Special Events This WeekSpecial Events This Week  

 Blood Pressure Screenings from 8:30 am-12:00 pm in St. Vincent de Paul Office 
Sunday 
June 10 

 

 Junior High Youth Group at Catholic HEART Workcamp June 10-17 
 

 Queen of Peace at 6:00 pm in Church. Mass begins at 7:00 pm. 
Monday 
June 11 

 

Sundays 

Coffee & Donuts in Clunan Center 

Knitting Ministry 1-3 pm in Meeting Room 

Charismatic Group in Mtg Rm at 7:30 pm 

Tuesdays 

St. Leo’s Lunch canceled until July 10 

Scouts in Scout Room at 6 pm 

Thursdays 

Fishers of Men in Clunan Center at 6:45 am 

 Bereavement Support Group from 2:00-3:30 pm in Meeting Room 
 Consoling the Heart of Jesus at 7:00 pm in Clunan Center 

Wednesday 
June 13 

 

 Serra Club Holy Hour at 7:00 pm in Church 
Thursday 
June 14 

 

Weekly MeetingsWeekly Meetings  

 Hole-in-One Charity Festival begins at 6:00 pm on Grounds 
Saturday 
June 17 

 

OFFERTORY REPORT 

Sunday, May 27—29,494 
Please remember St. Louis Catholic Church in your will. 

A Genuflection is made by bending the right knee to 
the ground and is a sign of adoration of the Most 
Blessed Sacrament.  Therefore, you should 
genuflect when you pass before Most Blessed 
Sacrament.  During Mass, if the tabernacle with the 
Most Blessed Sacrament is in the church sanctuary, 
as opposed to a separate chapel, the Priest, Deacon, 
and other ministers genuflect when they approach 
the altar and when they depart.  However, they do 
not genuflect during the celebration of the Mass 
itself if they pass before the tabernacle.  
[GIRM #274] 



 
 

 

WHAT A GREAT DATE NIGHT! 
How would you and your 
loved one enjoy spending 
a Saturday night with 
Jesus? The Adoration 
Chapel is seeking Adorers 
for the 8-9 pm Friday and 
Saturday hours.  You could 

not have a better date night. If you wish, feel free 
to ask friends to join you and share this date with 
others. Contact Joan Thomas at 
Thomas.joan6@gmail.com or 481-1274 to sign up. 

PILGRIMAGE WITH FR. RUBEN 
Fr. Ruben will lead a pilgrimage May 5-14, 2019 

to Fatima, Aljustrel, Valinhos, Batalha Monastery, 
Cathedral of Burgos, Monastery of Santa Marí a Real 
de las Huelgas, Lourdes, Grotto of Massabielle, 
Carcassonne, Barcelona and La Sagrada Familia. 
Visit our website at stlouischurchmphs.org and 
click on the “Links” tab for more information, 
including itinerary and pricing. 

BEREAVEMENT SUPPORT GROUP 
A Bereavement Support Group for anyone who 

has suffered the death of a loved one will be held 
on Wednesdays beginning June 6th and continuing 
through July 25th, at St. Louis Catholic 
Church.  Mrs. Reba David, Minister of Consolation, 
will lead the group. Sessions will be from 2-3:30 
pm. Please register by Friday, June 1st by 
contacting Reba at 486-7845. 

Add Fun to Your 
Wednesday Nights 

Please join a group of happy, 
joyful, excited St. Louis 
parishioners who plan to take 
the ten week dive into 

Consoling the Heart of Jesus beginning every 
Wednesday on June 6th at 7pm. The Consoling the 
Heart of Jesus by Fr. Michael Gaitley book will be 
available in the church office for $5. All ages are 
encouraged to attend. Men and women are both 
welcome in this group. Come and be a part of one of 
the most invigorating experiences St. Louis is 
offering. Please contact Joan Thomas at 
Thomas.joan6@gmail.com to enroll. 

FREE SUBSCRIPTION TO  
WORD ON FIRE ENGAGE 

Lumen Civitatis, a local Catholic nonprofit, is 
providing free, unlimited access to all of Bishop 
Robert Barron’s digital content to anyone in the 
Diocese of Memphis.  This free subscription 
includes the Catholicism series, Pivotal Players, the 
forthcoming Mystery of the Mass series, and many 
more Catholic programs.  To view any of this 
content on your computer, tablet, or phone, simply 
subscribe to Lumen Civitatis by texting the word 
Lumen to 84576.   

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 
HELP NEEDED!!! 

Our food pantry is low !!! 
SVDP is in need of certain 
food items for our families. 
We need canned meat, tuna, 
peanut butter, spaghetti 

sauce, pasta and cereal. Our families also 
appreciate toilet paper, paper towels, soap and 
cleaning products. Baskets are located outside 
church entrances for drop off. Or you can leave in 
the St. Vincent de Paul Office next to the nursery in 
the Clunan center. Thank you!  

BISHOP’S APPEAL 
The Diocese of Memphis is blessed with 20 

seminarians. The Bishop’s Annual Appeal pays for 
the education of our future priests. Thanks to all 
our parishioners who have made their gift to the 
2018 Bishop’s Appeal. If you have not yet made a 
gift or pledge, please fill out a commitment card 
located in the Narthex or visit www.cdom.org to 
donate online. Please participate in the support of 
our diocesan church. 

 

QUEEN OF PEACE 
   Rosary, Confessions and Eucharistic Adoration 

begins at 6pm on  at St. Louis Church. Mass begins 
at 7pm. 

HIGH SCHOOL GRADUATES 
We would like to honor our parishioners who 
graduated from high school this year by listing 
their names in the bulletin. Lists are provided to 
the parish by the Catholic high schools. If your child 
graduated from a non-Catholic high school and you 
would like for your child’s name to be listed, email 
Jan O’Donnell at jan.odonnell@stlouis.cdom.org by 
Thursday, June 14th. 

mailto:Thomas.joan6@gmail.com
mailto:Thomas.joan6@gmail.com


 
 

 

Corpus Christi Solemn Mass & Procession 
The Corpus Christi Solemn Mass and Procession was AMAZING! We celebrated God’s REAL presence in the 
Eucharist as a community. We also wished Fr. Ruben Happy Anniversary at the reception that followed in 
the Clunan Center. Thank you to all who worked to make this event happen. For those who couldn’t attend, 
please check out the video on the church website or Facebook page and plan to attend next year. We’d love 
to have an even larger crowd in 2019!  



 
 

 



 
 

 

 

33 Days to Morning Glory Consecration 
33 Days to Morning Glory concluded with Consecration to the Blessed Mother in the Church. Join this group 
of happy, joyful, excited St. Louis parishioners who plan to take the ten week dive into Consoling the Heart 
of Jesus beginning on Wednesday, June 6th at 7:00 pm in the Clunan Center. Books will be available for $5. 


